
Floor Hockey Is Coming To an End 
 

The grade 6 students have been working hard and have been having lots of 
fun this year in floor hockey. Unfortunately floor hockey is coming to an 
end at the end of March. The floor hockey team has been a great 
opportunity for all the grade six students in it. We would like to thank 
Mrs.Gooliaff for hosting this great team. 
 
Soon we'll be having a concession stand and fundraiser where you can buy 
a small bag of chips and a single wrapped candy for only $1.00 each. This 
money will be going to the Calgary Flames Foundation. If you do choose to 
purchase this package it will be delivered to your classroom the Friday 
before spring break begins. You can order now on the Hot Lunch website. 
 
It's been a great opportunity for all grade sixes to be doing floor hockey 
this year even though it was a lot different. Why has floor hockey this year 
been such an awesome opportunity?   
“Well being with the team and having fun because I actually thought that 
we would never be able to do this because of covid and I was extremely 
excited when I got to play.” - Sophia from 6SG 
 
Mrs. Gooliaff has been working hard with us during Covid 19. She pushed 
us to work hard for some great opportunity doing this with us. Gooliaff 
has been cheering for the teams playing this wonderful game her whole 
life. All of the grade six students have been helping Mrs. Gooliaff. Mrs. G is 
super fun to play hockey with.:)  
 

The floor hockey team has been working hard all year. The team has 
improved on sportsmanship and skills. Our goalies Blake and Daniel have 



saved more shots in this practice than any other this year. Our teams are 
working really hard at getting better every practice. The floor hockey 
team is coming to a close. The game has a fun competitive aspect that 
people are wanting to take home the final win. 
 
“Yeah I had fun and I feel like there were a lot of better players this year 
than last year. No offense to the other players. I think if the floor hockey 
tournament happened this year we would’ve won.” said Evan. 
 
 
By: Haley de Klerk, Adora Heide, 
Tianna Bestman, and Rebecca Downing 


